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 Peter Schween OBJEMAIL2015/0684/P 23/02/2015  13:50:50 Considering the school is  Grade 2 listed,as well as being in a conservation area, I do not think it 

appropriate for a modern,lit neon sign to be displayed at this entrance.Also, the proposed canopy,in my 

view, is out of sink with the structure of this listed building and I am sure a more appropriate solution 

can be sourced.
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